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PTA NEWS 
Pi Day is celebrated on March 

14th (3/14) around the world. 

Pi (Greek letter “π”) is the 

symbol used in mathematics to 

represent a constant — the 

ratio of the circumference of a 

circle to its diameter — which 

is approximately 3.14159. The 

Elementary teachers will be 

serving Pi (Pie) Thurs. March 

12
th
 (since March 14

th
 is on a 

Saturday).  Come out and 

enjoy a piece of pie in the 

commons area between 4:30-

6:00 pm!!!  There will also be 

other fun math activities for 

families.  

 
BIGFORK YEARBOOK 

The 2020 Bigfork School 

yearbook is almost completed 

and it is never too early or too 

late to purchase a yearbook.  

The past several years we have 

been working with a company 

called Treering to produce our 

yearbook.  You can order this 

year’s yearbook, or even order 

several years back.  Visit  
https://www.treering.com 

to order now. 

 

BIGFORK FACEBOOK 
Bigfork School has had a 

Facebook page for about 2 

year now.  This is a good 

source of day to day news and 

activities in the Elementary 

and High School. Please join 

our group!!  Visit us on 

Facebook - 

BigforkSocialMedia. 

HEALTH NEWS 

We understand families may 

have questions and concerns 

about the coronavirus disease – 

now called COVID-19. We 

want our families to know that 

we are in communication with 

the Minnesota Department of 

Health (MDH) and the 

Minnesota Department of 

Education (MDE) about the 

situation. Currently, there are 

no known cases in Minnesota. 

But, we are monitoring the 

situation with the guidance of 

MDE and MDH.The best way 

to prevent the spread of the 

disease is through good 

hygiene - washing your hands 

frequently, avoid touching 

your face, avoid close contact 

with those who are sick, 

covering your cough by 

coughing into your elbow or a 

tissue, and staying home when 

sick.  

Visit www.health.state.mn.us/

diseases/coronavirus/schools.h

tml for the latest information 

from the Minnesota 

Department of Health. 

 
COMMUNITY ED. 

Dance workshop at Marcell 

Family Center on Saturday 

March 14.  Dreams Come True 

dance is offering a fun and 

educational dance workshop 

for students K-12.  Students 

will learn basic ballet and 

modern dance while exploring 

creative movement, rhythm, 
structure, teamwork and fun. 

Class 1- ages 4-10 at 10:00am-    

COMM. ED. CON’T 
10:45am and Class 2 is for 

ages 11-18 at 11:00 am-

12:00pm.  Fee for each class is 

$15.00.  Register online at 

www.getlearning.org or with 

Bigfork Community Ed. 218-

743-3444 x42503.  

 
GOLF & TRACK & FIELD 

6
th
 grade Golf will be begin 

March 16
th
 and JV track will 

be starting March 23
rd

. 

Paperwork and fees need to 

be turned into the office 

before practice can start.  If 

your student has participated 

in any other sport this year, 

paperwork is not necessary, 

just the fee.  If this is the first 

time joining a sport you 

MUST have a current sports 

physical included with your 

paperwork.  Any questions 

please contact Pam Francisco 

or Josh Whittemore for Golf 

and Peter or Steve Johnson 

for Track and Field both can 

be reached at 218-743-3444 

x42503. 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

March 08 – Day Light 

Savings 

March 9th – PTA meeting; 

5:30 in the HS. Library. 

March 16
th

- Golf starts-6
TH

 

March 19
th

 – DARE 

graduation; Edge Center; 2:00  

March 23
rd

 –JV track starts 

March 27 – Teacher’s 

Workshop- No School 
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